
 

CITY OF SEBASTOPOL 

CERTIFICATE OF APPRECIATION 

Is Presented to 

 
This Certificate of Appreciation is presented to Sunny Galbraith for her work and dedication as the Chair of the City of Sebastopol Zero 
Waste Sub-Committee. 
 
Your invaluable leadership has led to the pursuit of Zero Waste as a long-term goal in order to eliminate waste and pollution in the 
manufacture, use, storage, and recycling of materials in the City of Sebastopol.  Your leadership and accomplishments as Chair of the Zero 
Waste Sub-Committee show the passion you have for improving the lives and environment of this community, especially your leadership 
in working with Recology to bring composting and metal utensils to Sebastopol Events and helping with Greening Sebastopol.   
 
The City of Sebastopol appreciates and values your commitment to the City and looks forward to continuing to work to advocate for 
effective climate action at the local, state, and federal level.   The City appreciates your commitment to reducing the amount of waste in 
the world. 

Dated:  October 18, 2022      
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